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TOWN OF ALGOMA 

WINNEBAGO COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

Public Hearing and Special Town Board Meeting  

November 25, 2013 

 

The public hearing on the proposed budget was called to order at 6:04 p.m. by Deputy Clerk Kuehnl.  

 

On a motion by Timm/Kierszh, carried on a voice vote, the Board appointed Supervisor Rasmussen to act 

as Chair for the meeting.  

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all those present. 

 

The following Supervisors were present: Mike Kierszh, Kristine Timm and Joel Rasmussen. Tim Blake and 

Terry Hamann were excused. 

 

Deputy Clerk Kuehnl announced the adjustment in the levy of $245.00 because of an annexation that 

took place in 2013.  

 

Treasurer Drexler explained that the 2014 budget is a forecast of the revenues and expenses for the 

coming year.  She went on to explain the budget categories.   

 

Don Wokosin of 2240 North Haven Lane asked about the plans for North Haven.  Supervisor Timm 

responded that it is on the list for this year.  Projects are looked at in February or March.  Mr. Wokosin 

would like some input when that time comes.  

 

Ken Neubauer of 2960 Clairville Road said that it is not right that two members are not present at this 

meeting.  

 

Terry Steele of 2848 Sheldon Drive asked if the culvert/bridge has funding.  Acting Chair Rasmussen said 

that the money has been approved.   

 

On a motion by Timm/Kierszh, carried on a voice vote, the Board adjourned the Public Hearing at 6:18 

p.m. 

 

 

The Special Town Meeting of the Electors and the Special Town Board Meeting were adjourned to a 

later date because of a notice inaccuracy.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Deborah L. Stark, WCMC 

Acting Clerk 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 


